Carolyn Purdy

Subject: Lake Pillsbury Alliance

From: Cheryl Stephens [mailto:cherokay@me.com]
Sent: Sunday, June 23, 2019 6:43 PM

To: Carolyn Purdy <Carolyn.Purdy @lakecountyca.gov>
Cc: wetsh00z2017 @gmail.com

Subject: Lake Pillsbury Alliance

I care about Lake Pillsbury

Lake Pillsbury means a lot to the local economy.
Lake Pillsbury is a valuable resource.

My family has had our cabin on the lake for over 80 years. We love the water, the fishing, boating and the time
we have on the lake. It’s so important to continue and support Lake Pillsbury Alliance.

I support Lake County in protecting Lake Pillsbury
Thank you for your time and support!
Cheryl Stephens (Mustain)

Lake Pillsbury Homesite. Lot 3
925-550-0976.



